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Notice of Availability of FY 2019-2020 Springs Restoration Funding – Deadline Extension
The Northwest Florida Water Management District (District) announced the anticipated availability of grant funding for springs restoration and protection projects on December 18, 2018. To allow communities additional time to develop projects, the application deadline has been extended to Friday, March 15, 2019. The application form, guidelines and information on prior years’ funding can be found on the District’s website at www.nwfwater.com. If you would like to discuss your projects or for more information, please contact Christina Coger at (850)539-5999, 1(800)913-1518, Christina.Coger@nwfwater.com, or write the District at: Northwest Florida Water Management District, Attention: FY 2019-2020 Springs Restoration Funding, 81 Water Management Drive, Havana, Florida 32333. Note that any awards under this program are subject to the availability of state funding in the General Appropriation Act for FY 2019-2020 and the District’s FY 2019-2020 Adopted Budget. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (voice).

